
 

 

 
 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and support of God’s work in Moldova, through us as a couple. In 

ministry there is a vital need for both goers and senders, so we are grateful for your partnership 

which plays a pivotal role for the Kingdom. 

 

UK Visit 

We have thoroughly enjoyed our time back in the UK for a couple 

of family weddings and catching up with our friends that we miss 

while we are living and working abroad. Our schedule has been 

filled with enjoyable company at meals, visits to London and other 

parts of the country and a presentation about Moldova to a wider 

group at the church. Since arriving, the border regulations for us 

to get into Moldova have changed and we are no longer able to 

receive our second Covid vaccine before 8 weeks. This 

combination means that we have not been able to return on the 

date we had planned and have decided to stay in the UK till the 

middle of September. Please be in touch with us if you would like 

to meet up over a meal or coffee! 

 

Ongoing Support 

Some have asked us about how they can support us. Those who work with OM are volunteers, this 

means that in order for us to live and serve in Moldova we rely on God to provide for us through 

financial and prayer partners. If you (or someone you know) would like to: 

• Financially support us (one off or regularly) – please use the link to the Giving 

Page at the bottom of each newsletter (www.uk.om.org/Appeal/stannard) 

• Receive regular updates of the ministry and prayer requests – please let us 

know any updated email addresses that we can use for contact 

• Find out more about OM, Moldova or us – please email us so that we can 

arrange a day to meet or even a zoom call!  

 

Future Newsletters 

In the month of July we enjoyed writing weekly to you with anecdotes of our 

work. Our next newsletter will be once we return to Moldova. We are always 

open for suggestions and ideas of things that you want to read about, so get in 

touch if you have questions or ideas! 

Andy and Rianna 

Stannard 

August 2021 

Our Postal Address: 
Mr and Mrs Stannard, 

OM Moldova, 

CP 2366, 

2012 Chisinau, 

Republic of Moldova 

+373 60945959 

PLEASE CONTACT US BEFORE POSTING! 

Email us: 

Andy.stannard@om.org 

Rianna.stannard@om.org 

 

OM Moldova Website: 
www.om.org/md/en/about/om-moldova 

 

OM UK Giving Page: 
www.uk.om.org/Appeal/stannard 

Photo above - Celebrating Christmas 2020 in August 

2021 because we all missed being together this year! 


